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Krishnastami 

Sri Krishna Janmashtami is celebrated to commemorate the birth of Lord Sri 

Krishna. We organized the celebrations in our campus on 1st September. The 

event started with Sri Krishna pooja and prayer. Students from primary and high 

school played the roles of Lord Sri Krishna and Gopikas and enacted their 

respective roles. Few students sung Sri Krishna bhajans and performed dance. 

The event concluded with a speech from Principal on the significance of the 

festival. 

 



Tiny foot prints of Lord Sri Krishna 



Teachers’ Day 

Students organized and celebrated Teachers’ day  to appreciate and support their 

teachers’ contribution. Students wished their teachers by offering flowers, fruits, 

and gifts. Students  enacted as teachers and conducted games like running race, 

musical chairs, and sense game for teachers. The day ended with the game 

treasure hunt. 



Teachers’ day celebrations  

Students enacting as teachers 



Certificate of appreciation  for teachers who completed 2 years at SBA,  Tanuku 



Welcoming  teachers  and  taking their blessings 



The moment when teachers 
became kids 



The moment when teachers became  kids 



Ganesh Chaturthi 

 

We celebrated Ganesh Chaturthi , the birthday of Lord Ganesha , on  12th  

September  with great enthusiasm and devotion. Celebrations of this auspicious 

occasion started with lamp lighting followed by a prayer to Lord Ganesha. 

Children chanted Ganesh bhajans and offered flowers and fruits to Lord Ganesha. 

  

Students learnt the history and importance of this festival. They also learnt how 

the lord got an elephant head and how he became the primary God. Children also 

learnt the importance of using eco-friendly idols. Students wished each other on 

this occasion.   

 

 



Offering prayers to Lord Ganesha 



Offering prayers to Lord Ganesha 



Spin-Go Super Market 

 

Children should have exposure to world apart from school. To spread awareness, 

we conducted Spin-Go Super Market activity on 5th October.  

 

We arranged different stalls in our campus like books stall, consumables stall, 

vegetable market and fruit market. Nursery and PP-I students dressed as 

vegetable vendors and shopkeepers.  

 

Majority of the parents participated and bought different items from children. 

Students enacted like vendors by calling out the names of vegetables, fruits and 

their respective prices. They sold various items with great interest and 

enthusiasm. Parents visited the stalls and bought stationary, groceries and 

vegetables from children. Children enjoyed and gained knowledge from this 

activity.  

 

 



Kids dressed as vegetable  vendors 



Food , consumables, stationary, and  
vegetable stalls organized by kids 



Parents buying groceries and vegetables 
from students. 



Field Trip 

Learning within the four boundaries of school may not be interesting. Field 

trips are part of the learning experience and are planned as an extension to the 

classroom curriculum. An outing helps students to relax and experience new 

things when they visit new places. 

  

On October 6th, students visited Rajamahendravaram  as a part of  field trip. On 

the way to river bay we got down near a stall where jaggery is made and the 

children observed the process of obtaining jaggery from cane juice. Children 

enjoyed playing in water, rain dances  and swimming. This trip has given immense 

pleasure  to children. 

 

 



Children playing in little pools  



Children playing in little pools  



Children observing the preparation of jaggery 



Cultural and Literacy Fest 

Cultural and Literary Fest was celebrated at Spring Board on November 5th. The 

chief guest of the event  Mrs. Rajya Lakshmi  inaugurated the fest by lighting the 

lamp. 

  

Various competitions were conducted to encourage the children to participate in 

the fest. Competitions like essay writing, debate, doll making, greeting card 

making, singing, dance were held. Children actively participated in these 

competitions and enjoyed  the fest.  

 



Lighting torch on the inaugural eve of cultural and literary 
fest 

Lamp lighting by Chief Guest    



Lighting  torch on the inaugural eve of cultural and literary fest 



Diwali Celebration 

Deepavali means an array of lights and is celebrated all over India in grandeur. 

This auspicious occasion  was celebrated in our campus on November 6th. 

Children offered prayers to Goddess Lakshmi and lit Diyas. Students shared 

traditional food items with their peers. Teachers explained the importance of 

Diwali and the precautions to be taken while firing crackers. Teachers motivated 

children to use eco friendly crackers. 



Lighting diyas on the eve of Diwali 



Talent Show 

Every child possesses innate abilities and talents. Children exhibited their talents  

by participating in different activities. On November 5th we conducted Doll/ Diwali  

greeting card making, diyas decoration (for grades I to IX), hand writing 

competition (for grades I to IX) essay writing competition was conducted on 

November 6th  in Telugu, Hindi and English, dance competition (for grade I to V) 

debate competition (for grade V to IX) on November 8th, singing competition (for 

grade I to V) on November 9th, quiz competition (for grade III to IX) on November 

10th, story telling (for grade I to V) and elocution (for grade III  to IX) on November 

11th, recitation (for grade I to III) and group discussion (for grade IV to IX) on 

November 12th, theme art, colouring and painting on  November 13th. 



Children participating in greeting 
card making, doll making 



Children participating in essay 
writing competition 



Children displaying their artwork 



Children  displaying 3D painting,  
spot painting and crafts 



Children’s Day 

Children’s day is celebrated on the birth anniversary of Jawaharlal Nehru on 

November 14th. Various competitions were conducted to encourage the children. 

Children participated in these competitions with great spirit.  

 

Morning assembly was conducted by teachers followed by fancy dress 

competition. A food court was arranged by GSC, Good Samaritan Children's 

Home for children and parents. Money collected from stalls was donated to GSC. 

Children enjoyed and learnt about humanity. 



Fancy dress competition on children's day 



 Fancy dress competition on children's day  



 Vegetable and fruit market 



Food court and games zone 



 Children donating amount to the orphanage 



Thank you 


